
  
March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
  
 
As part of our celebrations of International Women's Day, the lead up to the Euros this Summer and our 
own Football Team winning at the Festival last week, We will be having a football celebration day on 
Tuesday 19th March so all children will need to come into school tomorrow in their P.E. Kit, as well as their 
normal P.E. days this week. 
 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
  
 
Mrs Smith 
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